
 
 
 

Ref No-DPSSURAJKUND/CIRCULAR/P.Nur-Prep/022/2023-24 Date: November 06, 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
We hope this message finds you well. In light of the ongoing concerns regarding air quality in the National Capital 
Region & adjoining areas, the Commission of Air Quality Management has taken significant measures to address 
this issue.  
We would like to inform you that, as per their directive (vide no. 120017/27/GRAP/2021/CAQM dated 02.11.2023), 
we are required to implement all measures outlined in Stage III of the Graded Response Action Plan (GRAP). 
 
Consequently, we MAY BE required to suspend classes (Pre-Nursery to Prep) in OFFLINE mode as done in Delhi. 
While the health and well-being of our students is of utmost importance to us, we shall ensure academics are not 

affected adversely BY SWITCHING TO ONLINE MODE OF STUDY (IF REQUIRED). 
 
We encourage you to ensure that your child has access to the necessary digital resources to facilitate a 
smooth transition, should such a situation arise. 
 
KINDLY NOTE IN VIEW OF THE PRESENT SITUATION – 
 
• We also plan to suspend all outdoor activities at school w.e.f November 6, 2023 till further orders are received.  
• Students may wear masks preferably N95 for additional protection. Support for our students’ safety and 

education remain our top priorities. 
  
We look forward to your co-operation. 
 
Regards 
Principal 
DPS Greater Faridabad 

 


